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June 12, 2003

Reference is made to your letter of February 12, 2003, by which you kindly
permitted us to translate " Hydrogen Energy by Nuclear Energy.”

Some days age, my people sent five copies of the tramslated version of your
bock to you, thanking you and expecting to have continued cooperation with you,
The translator said that one or two Chinese characters used in the references of the
book are not available in Korean computer so that such word(s) has no not been

correctly published in the translated copy, for which we feel sorry.

By using this text, our people will start another seminar on "Nuclear
Hydrogen." It is our hope that we will establish a kind of Nuclear Hydrogen Study
Group, as Japanese pioneers did in the past.

Again thanking you for your hospitality shown to us, we remain.

Sincerely yours,
cc : Dr. ], H. Chang

042-868-2636

Ch‘zmg Kun Lee,
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